
Career and Life Planning Talk for Parents  

 

In order to enable parents of S4 students to better understand their children’s 

transition to Senior Secondary Curriculum, Career and Life Planning Talk was 

successfully organized on 31 March 2017. Parents actively participated in the talk and 

showed positive response. 

 

 

 


